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	Town of Groton Massachusetts
Great Pond Advisory Committee

Minutes



December 2, 2021

Present: Kaleta, Luening, Prest, Hurley, Woodle
Absent:  Wheatley
Guest: Steve Beard, Ron Hersch
Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm.
Financial Report: The budget remains at $2385.  
Previous meeting’s minutes. Prest motioned for acceptance; seconded by Hurley; accepted unanimously 5-0.
Lost Lake/Knops Pond Final report on whole lake treatment discussed. Cost for treatment came in under budget with approximately $6200 leftover in CPC funds.
Geosyntec to submit draft report next week.
Brief discussion by Prest about future fund raising efforts including increased funding from town on an annual basis. $5,000 for FY 2022, $10,000 from FY 2023 into future. Long term solution for finding a way to use tax monies to augment funds available for use at lakes.
Duck Pond Noise from troublesome compressor may be muffled by landscaping. Kaleta reached out to repair shop, but are too busy. Hurley volunteered to take a look at compressor. Woodle suggested cover be insulated to help muffle noise.
Baddacook Pond Luening will write up summary report on activity this year.
Whitney Pond E. coli is high where water enters pond. Purple loostrife inundating Hurley property near delta.
Adjournment Motion made to adjourn by Prest; seconded by Hurley; voted unanimously.
Submitted by Alexander Woodle

